
Linda Jackson, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. I 

personally believe responsible mining is possible through accountability and sound environmental 

planning. That being said, I believe that Midas Gold is committed to doing so.  

 

After reading through the alternatives proposed by the USFS, Alt 5 seems unacceptable. If private 

industry is willing to take on past legacies, what will happen to the environmental legacies at Stibnite 

if there is no action? What resources will the U.S. Government dedicate to solving the water quality 

and fish passage problems if Alt 5 is selected? 

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move forward and 

permit the mine using alternative 2 so Midas Gold can put Americans back to work. 

 

My best, 

 

 

Name: William N Greener 


